IN WIFKESS WHEREOF the Town of Chapel Hill has caused this note to be signed by its Mayor and countersigned by its Clerk, under its corporate seal, all as of the day of , 1928. THE MEETINGS OF THE BOARD OF ALDERMEN, BOOK 4, PAGE 112. Minutes of the Meetings of the Board of Aldermen, Book 4, Page 113. September 8, 1926 There was a meeting of the Board of Aldermen at 8:00 P.M., Mayor Roberson presiding and with the following Aldermen present: - Messrs. G.M. Braune, M.E. Hogan, C.L. Wills and B.S. Williams. The following visitors were present: - Messrs W.B. Sorrell, J.A. Giles, R.D. Herndon, Louis Graves, J.T. Harris and M.W. Durham. The Clerk stated that this meeting had been called for the purpose of considering a petition asking that the alley running parallel to Franklin Street, between Rosemary and Franklin, be extended the entire length of the block and forever maintained by the Town. There was much discussion by members of the Board and visitors present. Upon motion of Alderman Hogan, seconded by Alderman Wills, this matter was referred to the Street Committee with the request that the report be made on the next day following, Thursday, September 9th at 8:00 P.M. Upon motion of Alderman Hogan, seconded by Alderman Braune, the Board of Aldermen adjourned at 9:30 P.M. W.S. Roberson, Mayor Sorah Morritt, clerk